
Dear Colleagues!

The Research Institute Brenner-Archives, is pleased to announce the workshop Python meets 
humanities on the topic Programming and software development in Python. The workshop is aimed
primarily at scholars without any prior experience.

Basic knowledge of programming and knowledge of how to use and maintain software is becoming 
increasingly important in the humanities. This workshop aims to give an introduction to programming
in Python on the one hand, and to convey an understanding of software as a product on the other 
hand.

On 20th and 21st December 2021, Joanna Chimiak-Opoka (Senior Lecturer at Digital Science Center, 
University of Innsbruck) and Mirosław Opoka (Senior Software Engineer at opoka.tech) will lead the 
workshop. The first day will cover the practical programming session and the second day will give 
insights in the software development life cycle, including testing and maintenance.

A computer with administrator privileges is required for the workshop.  We will ask you to install 
some software (Python, PyCharm), but exact details will be announced. 

Time:
- Monday, 20th December from 8:00 to 12:00 online.
- Tuesday, 21st December from 8:00 to 12:00 online.

The workshop will be held in English.
A link to the Webconference of the workshop will be sent to you after registration.

As the number of participants is limited to 15, please register by 8th December 2021:
ulrich.lobis@uibk.ac.at

We are looking forward to a lively participation. 

Sincerely yours
Ulrich Lobis


